
Great Barton Neighbourhood Plan 

Drop-in session 

Saturday 21 April 2018 - 10am to 3pm 

Great Barton Village Hall 

The Neighbourhood Plan provides the opportunity for residents to influence where further 

development should take place in the Parish. Some landowners have identified a number of 

possible housing sites, these are shown overleaf. There may be other sites which you think 

ought to be considered. We need your views on which (if any) sites you would support as we 

need to identify your preferred options in the next stage of the Neighbourhood Plan. Please 

do not miss out on the opportunity to influence this important decision. 

For further information 

See website:  http://greatbarton.suffolk.cloud/neighbourhoodplan/ 

Email:  gtbartonnp@gmail.com         

Telephone:  01284 787777       Tea/Coffee provided 

  



 

 

 

 


